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WELCOME BACK TO OUR REGULAR MARC MEETINGS  

AT THE EOC!  
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KEY KLIX EDITOR    

DAVE SWEDOCK  K1WJL    
DSWEDOCK@GMAIL.COM     

203 235-8582 

ALL MEETINGS ARE NORMALLY  AT THE  
EOC HOPE HILL FIREHOUSE   

143 HOPE HILL ROAD, WALLINGFORD  

HOWEVER THEY ARE SUSPENDED  
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
WEBSITE  WWW.W1NRG.COM 
OFFICIAL MAILING ADDRESS,  

MERIDEN AMATEUR RADIO CLUB,    
POB 583,  MERIDEN CT 06450 

PRES   W1YSM        ED SNYDER       
VP        KB1JL          ERIC OLSSON        
SECT   K1STM         ANNE WEST    
TRES   K1WJL         DAVE SWEDOCK        
S.A.M.  K1RCT         ROB CICHON  

August Business meeting on ZOOM Thursday August 13th 7:30pmé. 
 The ZOOM format appears to be working much better than the Jitsi and it appears from 
this point on we are ñZoomersò instead of Jitsi-folk.  It requires loading software that is free, 
from Zoom but it is a monthly cost of about $15 to reserve a Host Room.  This will only be  
necessary until the covid -19 is over, but watching the news in other parts of the country does 
not give us much hope. Use the masks and stay safe...  

August Activity meeting on ZOOM Thursday August 27th  7:30pmé. 
                                                TO BE DETERMINED 

Tech Net   Wednesday is now Tech Net Thursdays (on non meeting weeks)  
  

We Have decided to conduct the Tech Net on Thursday evenings during non -meetings weeks.  
At 7:30pm on the  147.36 W1KKF repeateré  James AB1DQ has accepted the challenge of  
being the Tech Net Coordinator and is going to take it into the end zone with his enthusiasmé. 
We will just leave it there to peak your curiosity.  

FIELD DAY / STAY AT HOME QTH DAY  2020  
1D was the exchange for the MARC 2020 FD as we operated from our home QTHôs and the 

ARRL allowed us to provide affiliation towards a MARC aggregate score. At this point, there 
were approximately 21 entries for the MARC. A full report in the next Key Klix KW.  

Condolences to Paul Stasieluk W1EDX on the recent loss of his sister due to the Covid Virus,  
and speedy recovery wishes to Ted KC1DOYôs brother in Nevada who is ailing from the Covid 
Virus as well.  
 
WE WISH A SPEEDY RECOVERY TO ANNE K1STM OUR SECRETARY AS SHE HAS TAKEN ILL.  
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Tales of the Non-Sanctioned Fox Hunts  
FROM THE NON -SANCTIONED CHAIR, DAVE NZ1J  

Editors Note:   Kudoôs to Dave NZ1J for providing some much needed ham activity, still covert, but he has accomplished a 
great deal in a short amount of time.  From those Saturday mornings, constructing all types of hand held antennas to 
building those fox -mitters ( mini transmitters) that we look forward to hunt each weekend.  Thanks to Ted KC1DOY, Dave 
NZ1J & Nancy KC1NS and Steve KC1SA & XYL Ruth for taking great pix (even Ruthôs 40 mb pixs)é. My apologies if I 
missed someoneé Even Jeff KC1HDB  brought his drone for some great overhead shots 


